
 

Love is in the air!  

It’s time to get ready for some fun at our February chapter meeting! Members and 
guests are welcome to bring an item to donate to the Valentine’s Silent Auction, which 
helps raise money for the chapter and furthering women’s education. Donating is 
completely optional and if you’d rather just sit back, bid on items or enjoy the 
excitement, that’s totally fine too. 
 
   If you would like to donate: 

1. Send an email to Fundraising Chair,  
Abby Helin at abbyhelin@gmail.com 

2. Include the valentine item description 
(promote it!) and its $ value 

3. Bring the item in a gift bag or container  
to the meeting on Feb. 8 at O’Neills 

 
Popular items from past auctions include wine, 
chocolate, bubble bath, candles, movies…  
and did we mention chocolate?!! 

 
 

   Extra Sweet Treat! 
As an added bonus, there will also be valentine treats for sale. Buy one (or more!) to 
give to your special Valentine. All proceeds will go back to the chapter. So, all you bakers 
out there – please bring some yummy goodies that we can sell that evening.  

It’s a win/win when we share the love!  


